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Summary:

President Rhee comments on the reception on August 15th, which is planned by Minister
Kim.
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Ho. 9 
To Mbistor Young Kee Kjm 

hm the President 

I am 1n receipt of your Report No, 91 and oaw ot yau 

roport; ot 11 August to the AotingForeign Mf.nistor, &Di viah to 

thank you£or them. 

I am pleased ~hat you are planning to hold a large reoeption 

to celebrate the l' August. You oan wll imagine the aotivit7 today 

as everyom prepares tor the oooaBiOll. I have be.d a verr ~ U.Jie 

receiving nwneroua via1tore llh!oh inol»de a group of tvent,...oae 

old Monds tr<& 11a,...i1. AllbasaadoN Y!lllll and Limb, AalassadCIL' I~/ 

trom Foiiaosa and 1DLUlf oble1•s have al.read.7 arrived, /IJ 

I shall write . you at more length b1' na.r:t pouch. 

Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


